
From: Rick Dorian   
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 9:32 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for minor variance 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Good morning  
  
My name is Patrick Dorian and my mailing address is  
18 Piccolo Wood  
Brampton  
On 
L6s5c3  
  
I would like to comment on Application A 2023 0209 for 32 Piccolo Wood.  
  
I am opposed to this variance because of the dangerous outcome from having more cars on our small 
cul de sac  ,where children play 
  
There are already multiple rental properties with excess parking in our area and more would increase 
the likelihood of a child being hurt! 
  
Regards 
Patrick Dorian  
  
 


